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December 7, 2020 

Via E-File 
The Honorable Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Court Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC 20543 

Re: Texas Democratic Party, et al. v. Greg Abbott, Governor of Texas, et 
al.; Case No. 19-1389 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

The above referenced petition is scheduled for the court's consideration 
during the January 8, 2021 conference.   

Petitioners request that the Court delay distribution of the petition until 
December 18, 2020. Petitioners further request they be granted until December 
18, 2020 to file their Reply Brief.  Petitioners' counsel require the extra time in 
light of the intervening holiday and their responsibilities in other cases.  
Respondents' counsel has indicated that they do not oppose this request.  The 
extension, if granted, should not affect the scheduled conference date. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request.  Kindly let me know if 
you have any questions. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Chad W. Dunn 
Counsel of Record 

cc:  Kyle D. Hawkins (via email) 
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